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I am 77 years old, a cis gender woman. In my life I have seen so much suffering that 

has resulted from people being denied the reproductive and gender affirming care 

they need. As more states codify punishment for reproductive care, as providers and 

people seeking gender affirming care and family planning care are threatened and 

harassed, I hope that Oregon will stand up for human rights. 


